
VENC Bulletin: Stand up and be counted! 
 

   

   

 

If you have already cast your votes, thanks for your participation and 
contribution! If not, here is a link to the voting system: click here  

Since the VENC AGM must be conducted through email this year, we need to 
count both participation as well as votes for individual agenda items. Some 
votes require a simple majority while the bylaw change requires a more 
complex calculation. The best approximation of number of people in 
attendance at the AGM is the total number of individuals who register to vote. 

If you need to review the Agenda items before voting, please see the items 
listed in the AGM Discussion Forum on the VENC website. 

The deadline for voting is 20JUN20, but the sooner the better! click 
here  Results will be announced in the Summer Quarterly, to be issued during 
July. 

    

 


